
Chairman Nguyen and members of the committee, 

My name is Samuel Hartenstein and I am writing to the committee requesting their support of 
HB 2527. The Union County Fairgrounds serve an important purpose in our local community- 
year-round. It is critical we update the failed sewer and water systems at the grounds so that we 
can continue to use this space for year-round community events.  

Samuel Hartenstein 
Imbler, Oregon 
 


